
Substitutes Needed at Pardeeville Schools

The Pardeeville Area School District is always in need of substitute teachers, educational assistants and

custodians. Applications can be found on our school’s website at www.pasdwi.org under Employment

Opportunities, or can be picked up at the school’s District Office. Applications should be mailed to

Pardeeville Area School District, 120 Oak Street, Pardeeville, WI 53954.

The Board of the Pardeeville School District prohibits sex discrimination in any education program or

activity that it operates. Individuals may report concerns or questions to the Title IX Coordinator. The full

notice of nondiscrimination is located at

https://www.pasdwi.org/district/district-non-discrimination-policy.cfm.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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